
Important
Announcement 

For Developers

Provision of
Postal Address Requirements
Please be aware that with effect from the 1st January 2009, we will no longer be making 
connections UNTIL we are in receipt of the new postal address allocated by the Local Authority. 
This needs to be a copy of the notification issued by the Local Authority. 

It is the developer’s responsibility to provide details of the correct postal address for each new 
connection being made. This information helps us record the details on our billing system.

Will your connection be affected?

Yes: 	 If your application is for –
	 •	 Brand new dwellings/units
	 •	 Property conversions where new dwellings/units are created

No: 	 If your application is for –
	 •	 Existing property having a replacement/separation supply only

Do not delay getting YOUR connection. Contact your Local Authority at 
the earliest opportunity for your notification of postal address and then:

Post to:

Developer Services
South Staffs Water PLC
Green Lane
Walsall
WS2 7PD

Email to:
developerservices
@south-staffs-water.co.uk

Fax to:

01922 631779


